
 
 
 
 
 

CITY OF NEWPORT BEACH 
FINANCE COMMITTEE  

 
 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 
OF REGULARLY SCHEDULED MEETING 

 
Notice is hereby given that the regular meeting of the FINANCE 
COMMITTEE, scheduled for THURSDAY, JUNE 11, 2020, has been 
canceled.  
 
The next regular meeting will be held on THURSDAY, JUNE 25, 2020 at 3 
p.m. in  the  Crystal  Cove  Conference   Room,  Bay 2D, 100  Civic Center 
Drive,  Newport Beach,  California. 
 


